
	
 

 

March 17, 2023 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members, 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

We hope everyone’s semester is going well and you are enjoying or will soon enjoy the Spring Recess.  

As previously announced, this year’s conference will be held at LA Valley College on Saturday, October 21st, 
from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. We hope to see everyone! 

This year, our keynote will be “The Synchronicity of Teaching Asynchronously,” a panel discussion highlighting 
best practices from experienced instructors, including three of our CCCFLC officers, Dana Arazi, Karen Le Cornet 
and Adrienne Merlo. If anyone else is interested in being on the panel, please let us know! 

Additionally, we are looking for presenters. As always, we hope to offer 6-9 presentations on current topics 
affecting our field. Even if you do not plan to present, please let us know if you have any suggestions for topics 
you would like to see addressed at the conference. For example, one of our members suggested offering a 
presentation on linguistics for foreign language majors. Please let us know if you have any further suggestions or 
requests. Thank you. 

Lastly, for those who are interested in presenting, we ask that you complete the application at your earliest 
convenience, 2023 CCCFLC Presentation Application. Note, for anyone that is considering presenting but might 
not have their ideas finalized, you may submit a provisional application that may be edited later.  

Have a wonderful Spring Semester and we look forward to seeing everyone in October! 
 

In the spirit of collaboration and mutual support, for any CCCFLC members who would like to 
advertise an organization or event related to teaching foreign languages, this area is now designated 
for sharing such information. Simply email us your links and we will include them in our newsletters. 
Thank you. 

• California Colleges for International Education (CCIE) 
• The Heritage Language Exchange welcomes you to join their LUNES DE LATINIDAD. 

P.S. Feel free to bring any pamphlets or brochures to share at the conference. 

 
Sincerely, 
The CCCFLC Officers: 
Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 



Vice President, Dana Arazi 
Secretary, Adrienne Merlo 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 
Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 

__________________________________ 

P. S. If you cannot properly see this newsletter from within this e-mail, you may be able to see it better from this 
online link: https://cccflc.github.io/newsletter/2023-02.pdf 


